
CSHS Daily Announcements 
Monday April 7, 2025 

 

Attention Seniors – Local Scholarship deadlines are quickly approaching! Here is what is coming up: 
San Pedro Church April 12th  
Guides Trust Foundation April 15th  
Key Largo Rotary April 15th 
Monroe County Bar Association April 15th 
PKS PTA April 15th 
St. Justin Martyr Church April 15th  
Upper Keys Rotary April 15th 
All the scholarship deadlines and applications have been posted to the Canes Counselor Google Classroom 
and the CSHS website. Don’t miss out on these awesome opportunities! 

Seniors – April 9 will be the next CSHS signing day! We are taking this opportunity to recognize all seniors 
who have committed to their college, university, military, or trade school! Please wear your institution’s shirt 
on April 9th! 

Looking for something to do this weekend? Are you up for some friendly competition? Drama Clubs Spring 
production "the 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee" is opening this weekend! Come and show us 
your best spelling skills in side-by-side competition with our district spellers. Show dates are: 
 
Friday, April 11th, @ 7pm 
Saturday, April 12th @ 7pm and Sunday, April 13th @ 2pm  
$7 presale tickets $10 at the door 

It’s your favorite morning snack! Next Friday, the Sophomore class will be selling donuts in the morning by 
the front of the school. Don’t forget your $2. 

Anyone that is trying out for Canettes needs to have their athletic packets and physicals completed by today 
or you will not be able to participate 

This week 9th and 10th graders will be taking the FAST Writing test, 9th graders will test April 8th and 10th 
graders will test April 10th. Students must arrive to school on time, with their Chromebook and Charger. You 
will receive a notification with your location on the day of testing and there is a locator posted on the front 
office window.  

There is tutoring today, and transportation is available, meet Mrs. Ruiz outside of the cafeteria right after 
school 

Our talented cheer team has returned from the national championship, they have not only secured the 1st 
place title but also earned the prestigious award for Best Performance Overall! This is a monumental 
accomplishment that reflects the hard work, dedication, and spirit our cheerleaders have demonstrated 
throughout the season. If you see any of the cheerleaders around school, be sure to offer your 
congratulations and let them know how proud we are of their achievements. 

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE READY TO LEARN, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday shout outs for today and over the weekend: Jimmy Garcia-Macrae, David Rodriguez &  
Kyren Coleman 

                                                                                                        


